TECHNICAL COMMITTEE REPORT  

APRIL 22nd 2009 (INFOREF – Liège)

. Were present :

.


·  Roger LESAGE – Philippe PLUMET – Frédéric ROUSSELLE Emmanuel THEVENIN.

· Were excused : Christine CLOES - Marika KOVACS – Jean-Luc LEFEVRE

. Agenda  :

· Rereading and final setting up of the training module 
· Schedule about the next 6 months of the project.
· Handbook drafting / the module directions for use 
1)  Rereading and final setting up of the training module and the  
 schedule of the project next 6 months.
· Several members for the technical committee (Frédéric Rousselle, Jean-Luc Lefèvre and Philippe Plumet) and Jürgen Kummetat have done the site and module rereading as required. Punctual modifications (presentation, misprints, etc.) have been achieved by INFOREF. This rereading stage and material modifications is essential for the module finalization for we must propose a work of good quality to prospective users (teachers, trainers).
· The most urgent work is the putting on line of the different partners’ grids. The Belgian grid is still developing, the other ones will follow.
· At the time of the module finalization, we will plan a possible bringing together of forms according to the different themes.

We have not received the grids of some of our partners yet: The ultimate deadline being in May 15th. 
After this final deadline: 15th MAY, it will be impossible to put on line the productions for technical reasons. 

Moreover, considering the deadline (6 months left before the end of the project) and the sizeable work this represents,   it will be difficult to accept the last productions after this deadline.
· As for the website homepage, in the left hand part (axes, survey, work), we 

will add   “curricula and handbooks analyses”. This interesting part of the project is not present in the module but we have to emphasize the syntheses that have been made in this framework
· The module and homepage translation.
· We have been still waiting for translations from several partners.

;

· The coming (end of May) and the putting on line of the English translations of the homepage and of the module structure will enable to get access to the module into the second working language, which is essential to fulfil our commitments towards the European Commission in the application file. This will constitute a major asset for the results dissemination of the project too.
2) Handbook drafting / the module directions for use 

· Jürgen Kummetat and Philippe Plumet will propose handbook drafting and directions for use. 
· As for the contents, we should find in this document the following points:
· The module plan ;

·  The structure and the organization : the sharing/sorting out of resources into categories (events, consequences
) and into columns among which within these categories (types of resources (iconographic documents, material traces, etc). 
 The directions for use: how to use the module 
· Practical examples about this use.
· This handbook and directions for use must also give the chance to show in a concrete way how it is possible to « cross views » between the partner’s different and numerous resources. 
